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Impact Announces Appointment of New Corporate Secretary 

IMPACT Silver Corp. (“IMPACT” or the “Company”) announces the resignation of James 

O’Sullivan as Corporate Secretary and the appointment of Graeme Austin as the new Corporate 

Secretary of the Company. 

The Company would like to thank Mr. O’Sullivan for his service and congratulate Mr. Austin on 

his appointment. 

 

Mr. Austin is an associate at Norton Rose Fulbright Canada LLP. 
 

On behalf of the Directors of IMPACT Silver Corp. 
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For further information:  

 

Jerry Huang, CFO & Investor Relations - (604) 681-0172 or via email at inquiries@impactsilver.com 
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